
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File: 5332.00 

June 4, 2014 
 

Mr. Phil Kalyta, P.Eng. 
City Engineer 
City of Steinbach 
225 Reimer Avenue 
Steinbach, MB  R5G 2J1 
 
 
Dear Mr. Kalyta: 
 
Re: City of Steinbach Waste Disposal Ground - Ground Water Sampling – Licence 2918 

RR 
 

Thank you for the Notice of Alteration (NoA) submitted on May 14, 2014 by Dillon 
Consulting  on your behalf, providing background and justification in support of the request to 
decrease the frequency of water sampling from surface and groundwater sources at the 
Development.   
 

I have concluded that the environmental effects from the NoA are insignificant, and, 
therefore, in accordance with Section 14(2) of The Environment Act you are hereby authorized to 
implement the proposed sampling analysis plan as outlined in the document from Dillon 
Consulting dated May 8, 2014.  
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Ms. Cory Switzer of this 
office at (204) 250-7645. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
“original signed by” 
 

Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 
Environmental Approvals Branch 

 
 
c: Don Labossiere, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
    Dillon Consulting, Mr. Ash Raichura, P. Eng. 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba  R3C 1A5 
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